
Communication​ ​Two​ ​-​ ​Membership​ ​Renewal 
 
Hello​ ​Extraordinary​ ​Albertans, 
 
As you know The League of Extraordinary Albertans Society has been in place for over a                
year now. In our last communication we shared with you some of the things we've been up                 
to during that time. As part of becoming a Society, we had to set some terms within our                  
bylaws with regards to both general and board membership. We recognized that our             
community is in constant flux, and in order to most effectively represent its current needs,               
we opted to set these terms for one year. Our fiscal year runs from March 1st to February                  
28th, and as such it is now time to renew your membership (or sign-up) for the coming                 
year. 
 
Signing up for membership should take no more than a couple minutes, and it provides you                
access to LEA Grants, the ability to recommend Donations, and the opportunity to lead an               
LEA​ ​Initiative. 
 
As members you will also have the privilege to vote in the next board members at our                 
Annual General Meeting scheduled for May; and should you wish it, be considered for one               
of those positions. An official call for nominations (self or otherwise) complete with role              
descriptions​ ​will​ ​be​ ​the​ ​subject​ ​of​ ​our​ ​next​ ​communication. 
 
So​ ​sign-up​​ ​​here​​ ​​to​ ​be​ ​an​ ​official​ ​Extraordinary​ ​Albertan! 
 
We are looking at setting up on election committee for the upcoming vote, if you are                
interested​ ​in​ ​helping​ ​out,​ ​please​ ​send​ ​an​ ​email​ ​to​ ​extraordinaryalbertans@gmail.com 
 
The​ ​League​ ​of​ ​Extraordinary​ ​Albertans​ ​Board​ ​Members, 
 
Czar​ ​Dim,​ ​Zoltan,​ ​Philbot,​ ​Partytime,​ ​Dreegyn,​ ​Marty​ ​Party,​ ​Gnomette,​ ​Golde 
&​ ​Olenka. 
 

http://www.extraordinaryalbertans.ca/become-a-member/
http://www.extraordinaryalbertans.ca/become-a-member/

